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Paul and Michelle

It was a pleasure to meet with both of you yesterday about PAS 55. Attached, please find a 
copy of the British Standard Institute’s PAS 55 Guidelines. Once you get a bit into the 
document, you’ll note that there is “boxed” text and then text following. The “boxed” text is 
the standard and the remaining text is the guidelines to give one clues to implementation.

Michelle - I’m available to conduct a technical briefing March 7, 8 or 9 and then again, the 
date of your choice during the week of March 26th. Once we get our training dates locked in, 
currently tentatively scheduled for the week of April 9, I’ll reach out to you.

Take care,

Redacted

SB GT&S 0466953

mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov

